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05 January 2025

BIRLA PUBLIC SCHOOL, DOHA - QATAR
Circular for KGI, Grade [ & V

Dear Parent,

Subject: Shift Operations effective from 15 January 2025

As you are aware of the recent ongoing regulatory guidelines related to campus capacity across all our
three campuses and the subsequent implementation of the Hybrid Learning System. We have been striving
to manage these changes while minimizing disruptions for students and parents. We have made every
possible effort to continue the current arrangements at least until the end of the current academic year,
keeping in mind the challenges which will be faced by our parent community.

However, despite our best efforts, it has become imperative that we must comply with the directives issued
by the competent authorities. Therefore, in compliance, we will be implementing a second shift in the
afternoon for certain grades in the current academic year 2024-25.

After considering all factors, we have finalized a plan that aims to minimize disruption and inconvenience
to parents while complying with the directives issued by the competent authorities. As part of this plan,
the following adjustments will take effect starting from 15t January 2025.

KG 1 divisions and Grade V divisions; from the Main School campus, Grade 1 divisions from both
Primary 1 and Primary 2 campuses, will be transitioned to the second shift in the afternoon, which will be
conducted at the Main School campus, Abu Hamour.

We believe this approach balances the need to comply with the regulations while ensuring a less disruptive
solution for our students and their families.

The schedules are placed below for your information:

Grades Time Campus
KG 1 11:30 am - 3:30 pm Main School

Grade 1 1:00 pm - 6:00 pm Main School

Grade 5 1:00 pm - 6:00 pm Main School

Transport arrangements and details will be informed shortly. In case of additional or new request for

transport; Kindly mail to transport@bpsdoha.com.

The school has always prioritized an open-door policy for parents, and we deeply value your continued
trust and cooperation. This change is a necessary step to comply with regulatory guidelines, and your
support is crucial in facilitating a seamless transition.

Thank you for your continued cooperation and trust.

Sincerely,

)

Dr. Anand R. Nair
Principal



